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Dear Parent
This year, due to continued COVID restrictions we will not be able to invite you all as parents to our annual Sports Day. Whilst we appreciate that this may be disappointing, the health and safety of our pupils, staff and wider community remains a priority.

However, we still intend to have a sports fun day in school, with our children remaining in their bubbles. This will take place on Wednesday 9th June, weather permitting. 

We ask that all children wear their school jog bottoms or shorts on this day and bring a hat, raincoat and extra water. If the weather is forecast to be warm, we also ask that you apply sun cream to your child before they attend school on that morning.

We are delighted to be supported by Tesco, who will provide a fruit snack to each child on the day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs G. Magennis                             Mrs M. McGrath
PE Co-ordinator                              Principal
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